Friday, August 29th

JUST A REMINDER THERE IS NO SCHOOL MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 1ST, IN OBSERVANCE OF LABOR DAY.

PROJECT LIT

Anyone interested in joining Project Lit should plan to attend a quick meeting during Advisory on Wednesday, September 3rd.

PTO

PTO's Annual Qpon Book Fundraiser starts Tuesday, September 2nd and runs through September 17th. The books with student names addressed on the envelopes will be delivered to you by Friday. Please distribute them during Advisory next Tuesday morning. Please remind students that all envelopes with unsold books MUST BE TURNED by Sept 17th. Once collected, the books and envelopes can be returned to the office and picked up by the PTO. Laura Donelson can be reached for any questions or pick up arrangements at ClarkPTO@yahoo.com, or 219-616-7425. Attached is a copy of the flyer enclosed with the Simple Qpon Books with prize incentives listed to encourage participation.

PARENT INFORMATION

NEXT EARLY DISMISSAL (1:10 PM): TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 9TH

TUTORING-BEGINS AFTER LABOR DAY BEFORE SCHOOL, TUESDAYS AND THURSDAYS, 8:00-8:30 AM.

CLARK SPIRITWEAR

Clark Spiritwear is on sale YEAR ROUND at https://lstplace.sale/107077. You can also access the information through Clark's website. Don't miss out on some great looking spiritwear!

STUDENT EARLY DISMISSAL

Please make sure to send your child in with a note if you need to take them out of school early. Have your child bring the note to the office first thing in the morning, and we will write a pass for them to leave class. Thank you for your continued support.

HAVE A FANTASTIC HOLIDAY WEEKEND!